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Lou Mansolillo

From: Timothy Fischer <noreply@adv.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 12:33 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support for HB 7715

Clerk Louis Mansolillo, 

Hello, 

I am writing to state my support for House Bill 7715. This bill is essential if we are to have a 

housing, health, and utility structure that protects our low-income, disabled, neighbors in our 

state, and happens to be fiscally responsible.  

Timothy Fischer  

twf.twf@gmail.com  

60 Borinquen St  

Providence, Rhode Island 02905 

 

  

 
 


